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Gilliam, Allen

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 8:33 AM
To: 'Aaron.Exley@emerson.com'; 'mark.becker@emerson.com'
Cc: mary timmons; fayetteville denise georgiou
Subject: AR0036692_Nidec (ARP000026) updated process/pretreatment schematics and narrative_

20101004

Aaron,

Thank you for the detailed schematics and narratives of your wastewater generating and 
pretreatment processes.  As mentioned before, these documents will greatly aid an 
inspector visualize and then actually see how your various tanks are situated prior to and
during an actual site visit.

This office greatly appreciates your patience and cooperation in making your 
administrative requirements under 40 CFR 403.12(b) more complete.  

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
501.682.0625

ec: Mary Timmons/Mena City Manager
    Denise Georgiou/CH2M Hill/City Consultant

-----Original Message-----
From: Aaron.Exley@emerson.com [mailto:Aaron.Exley@emerson.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2010 12:06 PM
To: Gilliam, Allen
Subject: Water Treatment Documentation Requested. 

Here is the drawing and system information you requested. 
 
Aaron Exley
EH&S Manager 
IM&S Mena Arkansas, Emerson Electric
 
 


